
    
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
ADJOURNMENT OF THE RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD (RAB) 

FOR FORMER NAVAL AIR WARFARE CENTER (NAWC) WARMINSTER, PA 
 
The U.S. Navy, in coordination with state and federal 
environmental regulatory agencies, is announcing the adjournment 
of the Restoration Advisory Board for former Naval Air Warfare 
Center (NAWC) Warminster, Pennsylvania.  Title 32 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (CFR), Section 202 allows for the 
adjournment of a restoration advisory board (RAB) when there is 
no longer documented sufficient, sustained community interest.  
The recorded minutes of the Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) 
meetings on April 18, 2012 and October 12, 2011 document the RAB 
concurrence with adjournment. 
 
A technical review committee (TRC) has been established to 
review and comment on Navy environmental restoration activities 
at former NAWC Warminster.  The first TRC meeting is scheduled 
for October 17, 2012 in the Warminster Municipal Authority Board 
Room at 415 Gibson Avenue, Warminster, PA. 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Copies of all RAB meeting minutes are available at the BRAC 
Program Management website, http://www.bracpmo.navy.mil/.  
Should you require any further information concerning this 
subject, please contact:  Base Realignment and Closure 
Environmental Coordinator, ATTN:  Mr. Willington Lin, Department 
of the Navy, NAVFAC BRAC Program Management Office, 4911 South 
Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA  19112, (215) 897-4904. 
 
 

http://www.bracpmo.navy.mil/

